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Jack & Melinda

June/July 2008

Dear Friends in Christ,

It seems that these last two months have.flown by. We are so thankful for all of you that have prayed for us.
| have had the oppoertunity to preach most Wednesday night services since | have been here. The Lord is
working in our hearts and also in the hearts of the people.

Thanks to all ‘of you for praying for Mrs. Walker. ‘She has fully recovered from her bout with Cerebral
Malaria. We are all so thankfulto have her back at full strength again.

The water tower is almost complete with only the platform remaining to be poured. We hope to have that
poured in the next'couple of weeks. For now, our focus is on the container. It will be arriving here on July
11. God has worked a miracleforus! The Port Authorities are going to send an agent out with the container
and let us unload it for inspection here on the compound! Everyone is praising God for this blessing. It
would have been very expensive, time consuming, and tiring for us if they had made us unload it at the port
for inspection. God is so good to us. As if that weren't enough, God has also blessed us with the funds to
pay the duty and the transport to the compound! Praise God from Whom all blessings flow!

Saturday visitation and Bible studies are continuing and we are seeing some new people in the services.
Please pray for those that are coming. We desire to see them saved and serving God.

Praises: Rebecca Walker's full recovery.
Safe arrival of the container and funds for the duty.
New people in the services.

Prayer Requests: Physical strength.
Continued good attendance in the services.
Spiritual growth among the church members.
Unspoken.

We love you all and continue to pray for you.

Serving Our Savior,

Jack & Melinda




